
June 2021

Greetings!

As we approach the official first day of summer on the calendar,
there are several indications that we have shifted to our busy
summer season here at the terminal - the weather is warming
up, activity on the waterfront is picking up and our summer
sailing schedule goes into effect on June 19.

Please keep in mind, due to COVID-19, we are continuing to
modify our operations. While state mask mandates have
changed, Federal law continues to require those traveling on
public transportation to wear a mask, regardless of vaccination
status. On June 10, the CDC announced they will be amending
this order so it no longer applies while outdoors. CBL will be
continuing to require all persons to wear masks inside our
terminal facilities, while boarding and debarking, and while
inside the passenger cabins onboard our vessels. More
information related to our operations during COVID-19 is
available here on our website.

We look forward to welcoming our summer visitors for a safe
season on Casco Bay!

Summer Schedule Beginning June 19

As a reminder, our revised summer schedule, with additional
service down bay, will go into effect on June 19, 2021. The
summer schedule can be viewed here on our website, and will
be posted in the terminal and on the vessels. 

Peaks Island Residential Pass Update

As a reminder, the application period for the Peaks Island
Residential Boarding Pass pilot program ends on Saturday,
June 12. More information, including updated FAQs on how to
use your pass beginning on June 19, is available here on our
website. You can submit your application via email or send any
questions to PeaksResidentialPass@cascobaylines.com.

Terminal Renovation Project Update
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Terminal renovations are ongoing. While the majority of the
initial site work has been completed, there will still be site work
underway for the next several weeks around Gate 4/5 to
accommodate the pier extension abutment. There will also be
limited site work continuing near the Commercial Street
entrance and demolition associated with the POT building.
Building construction activities have begun and there will be
ongoing marine repairs under the existing pier. Please continue
to abide by all construction signage in place. Additional project
information can be found here on our website.
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